
 News Update 
TERM 1 Week 2 

Dates for the Diary 

Extended Schools 

provision opens for 

Reception children 

Monday 

13th Sep-

tember 

INSET DAY Friday 22nd 

October 

Half Term Monday  

25th Octo-

ber to Fri-

day 29th 

October 

Academy Update 

The children have been settling into the new academic year this week.  We have seen some excel-

lent behaviours in the academy with children showing amazing manners and consideration whilst 

moving around the academy. The pupils can now enjoy playtime with all of their friends in their key 

stage and have all been making great use of our new outdoor areas. With the unpredictable weath-

er please ensure that your child is dressed for every eventuality! 

 

 

Assemblies and Achievement 

Awards 

 

It’s so great to be able to have academy 

assemblies again.  We have really missed 

seeing all of the pupils together.  In order 

to keep everyone safe we have split as-

semblies into KS1 and KS2, pupils are 

seated with plenty of room between 

classes and we keep the doors and win-

dows in the hall open. We are not yet 

singing in assembly but we can now come 

together to celebrate the successes of 

our pupils. 

Achievement Awards 

Every week the class teachers 

choose pupils to receive recogni-

tion awards including an Achieve-

ment Award for all round excel-

lent work and behaviours, Read-

er Award, Writer of the Week 

and Mathematician of the Week. 

 

This week’s winners of the 

weekly achievement awards are: 

 

Reception: Maximilian and Beck-

ett 

Year 1: Evelyn and Esmae 

Year 2: Harry, Isaac and Daniel 

Year 3: Harrison and Jacob 

Year 4: Finley and Rio 

Year 5: Angel and Marshall 

Year 6: Jessica and Emily 

Congratulations to all of this 

week’s winners! 

 

School Dinner price in-

crease 

Please see information from 

our catering company regard-

ing an increase in school din-

ner prices from £2.20 to 

£2.31. Please note that the 

decision to increase prices lies 

with the catering company and 

not the academy. If you have 

any comments regarding this 

please address them directly 

to Chartwells. Thank you. 

 

Please remember this is the book bag 

your child should have for school.. 

Please do not bring backpacks in. 

There is no room to store them in 

our activity areas. 

Thank you for your support.  
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Open for Parents is a great website to get advice and support to manage your child’s behaviour and support their development and wellbe-

ing. 

 

https://www.openforparents.org.uk 

 

This is a separation heart to help with separation anxiety. 

The idea is that the parent and child read the poem to-

gether, cut the heart in half. Each colours in their bit and 

each keeps their bit safe and sound. 

If the child feels anxious when separated they can take out 

their half heart and remind themselves that it is ok to have 

fun, sleep or play. When they get back together again they 

can put their heart back together. 

https://www.elsa-support.co.uk/separation-heart/ 

 


